
March 2022 Meeting Minutes 
 

 
Date: March 8,2022 7:00PM 
 
Attendance: 
 
Wendy Muchi, Monique Dubuc, Abigail Miller, Colby Tytula, Christina LaFortune, 
Christine Neslusan, Deanna Elston, Jessica Fahl, Juliana Kuszewski, Darci Andrade, 
Jenifer Ohanesian, Jacki Chechile, Michele Phillips, Sheila Hibbard 
 
Minutes: 

- Last month’s minutes were sent via email.   
- Motion made to approve last meetings minutes.  Seconded.  All in favor and 

approved. 
 

Welcome Officer Tytula:  
- PTO welcomed Officer Tytula to the Burgess community 
- Officer Tytula was thankful for the gift bag he received.  He shared his 

passion for working in the school, especially since he has kids in the school 
system 

 
Principals Update 

- Kathy was not available for an update 
 

Treasurer Report:  
- Juliana Kuszewski gave treasurer report 
- Brought in $13,000 from various fundraisers (book fair, square one, family 

nights out) 
- Feb we only had a couple teacher reimbursements, a few more received for 

march 
- $12,000 in expenses so far year to date 

 

Yearbook Update: 
- Christine Neslusan gave an update on yearbook committee 
- Meetings began yesterday in person for this committee 
- 28 total kids on the committee, and 10-12 parent volunteers 



Jog a Thon & Fundraising Goals: 
- $9,645 total raised so far 

 
Scholastic Book Fair: 

- Michele Phillips gave update 
- We need to solidify date for spring book fair; looking at week after vacation, 

or week after Memorial Day? 
- Michele feels we don’t need the full week for sales, and looking at Monday 

setup 
- Michele will be meeting with Sarah to onboard her to take over the book 

fairs 
 
Staff Morale: 

- Wendy spoke with Sunshine Club; PTO will do an “event” every two weeks 
- Last week was surprise raffle, well received by all 
- Next week we will be doing bags of candy for Saint Patrick’s 
- March 29th- Forks Food Truck  
- April 13th- Assorted Cookies baked by Tantasqua culinary 
- Another raffle, food truck, afternoon pick me up are also on the calendar 

 
Field Trip Committee: 

- Field Trips to OSV for all grades in spring 
- We need a committee for this- to help organize chaperones  

 
Open Positions: 

- PTO President and PTO treasurer spots are open 
- School Improvement Council position open 

 
6th grade End of Year: 

- Looking like we will have 6th grade celebration outside 
- Sweatshirts will be given to students 
- More details to come after meeting with Kathy 

 
 
Next Meeting: April 12, 2022, 7:00PM 


